
  

    

Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!    
 

January Birthdays 
  

                    16 Tim Stoen                  21 Vicki Brandes            29 Michael Moreland 

 
 

 

  

  COMING UP: 
 

Weekly Meetings: 

     Sundays    9:00 a.m.  Adult Sunday School in Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall   
     Sundays  10:00 a.m.  Sunday Worship Service in the Sanctuary 
     Sundays  10:00 a.m.  Children’s Sunday School and Childcare during Worship Service. 
     Tuesdays  7:30 a.m.  Breakfast, Fun, Conversation, Study,  Alma Mendosa Room 
     Tuesdays  9-12 a.m.  Deacon’s Outreach Program, including food and showers 
     Tuesdays  9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study    
     Wednesdays 3:00     Christian Spirituality Group, Library 
     Thursdays 9:15 a.m.  Men’s Bible Study, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 
     Thursdays and Fridays, Counseling appointments with Kathy Mooney, Fireside Room 
     Thursdays 6:30 p.m. Choir Practice, Alma Mendosa Room    
     Fridays      5:00 p.m.  Ringing of our bell, honoring the week’s war casualties    
     First Sundays Communion 10:00 a.m. 
     First and Third Mondays  6-8 p.m.  Jr. High Youth Group,  Preston Hall 
     Second and Fourth Mondays 608   Jr. High Youth Group, Fort Bragg 
     First Mondays 5:00 p.m. Worship Committee Meeting,   
     Third Mondays  4:00 p.m. Deacon’s Meeting, in the Ronn Garton Library        
     Second Mondays  6:30 p.m. Session Meets Alma Mendosa Room    
     Last Wednesday Evenings of Month, 5:00 p.m. Soul Food outreach dinner, Preston Hall                    

 

 

Jr. High Youth Group will not meet in January, 

But you may go to 1st Presbyterian Church Youth Group  

on the 2nd and 4th Mondays. 
 

Mendocino Presbyterian Church 
Donald McCullough, Pastor  

44831 Main Street * P.O. Box 105 * Mendocino * CA * 95460 * 
Telephone (707) 937-5441    *   Fax (707) 937-0524   *    www.mendopres.org   

Office email address: office@mendopres.org 

Office Hours: Monday – Friday 10:00 – 5:00 (lunch 12-1) 

 

    The Adult Sunday School is now starting a study of the  
apostle Paul's pastoral letters;   1 Timothy, Titus, and 2 Timothy.   

We will be using a commentary on these letters written 

 by Ralph Earle, A.B. Eastern Nazarene College;   

M.A, Boston University,   B.D.  Th. D. Gordon Divinity School;   

D.D., Eastern Nazarene  College.   

Distinguished Professor Emeritus of New Testament, 

 Nazarene Theological Seminary. 

Please join us in the Ronn Garton Library of Preston Hall 

Sunday mornings at 9:00. 
 
 

See John Turnbull’s Pictures of Haiti Children  
in their new clothes, in Preston Hall today after the service. 
 

     Who can help make some more of these simple dresses and pull-on 
shorts? 
     

     Please call Nancy Swehla: 964-0096. 
 

     We have some fabric (cotton for hot, humid weather!).  
 

     If there is interest, I will bring some on January 22. Or if you have some 
fabric you wish to use, please feel free. Only 100% cotton please.  I will 
also bring simple directions. 

                                                 Thank you, Nancy Swehla 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Annual Congregational Meeting and Potluck 
Friday, February 3, 2011,  6:00 
If you are a member of our church, please plan to attend. 

Bring your favorite hot dish, salad or dessert. 
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ATTENTION DEACONS! 

 

January Board of Deacons will be meeting tomorrow, 
 January 16, 2012 at 4:00 in the Library. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Super Bowl Sunday   VS  MPC Souper Bowl Sunday 
 

               
 

Attention Non-Super Bowl Fans! 
 Debbie Anderson will be preparing one of her FABULOUS soups on 

Sunday, February 5th for all of us to enjoy after the 10:00 service. 
 Problem is, she needs lots of folks to pitch-in and quickly do the 
cleaning up after soup as she needs to be someplace fast … yes, a 
Souper … ah, sorry, that’s Super Bowl Party. 
 So – please, if you do not have plans, we have plans for you. Many 
hands make quick work! 

 

 

   

Our wonderful choir, under the direction of Patricia 

Lacy, is taking a well deserved break during the 

month of January. 

 

Rehearsals will resume on Thursday, February 2 at 

6:30 pm in the Choir Room. New members are 

welcome. 
 

 
 

2012 Offering Envelopes 

Please pick up your box of envelopes for your offerings 
during 2012. They are near the large center window.  
If you do not see your name and think you have been 

assigned an number, please call the church office. If you 
would like to have a box of envelopes to use during the 

coming year, please also call the church office, 937-5441. 


